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23 January 1987

Eleanor Caponigro
Box 15 Route 4
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Eleanor,

Enclosed is a copy of a letter I just received from Eliot’s agent, Tim 
Seldes. Please note that we really do need your design estimate as soon 
as possible. We cannot write a contract without it.

Also, we cannot be sending work to a printer on a book for which we do not 
have a contract, so soon this is going to delay our production schedule. 

Please let me or Barbara Jellow know if you have any questions.

Best wishes,
I

Dana Asbury 
Editor

cc: Eliot ^Porter


